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6th November 2023 
 

Cinderella & Rockerfella- Christmas performance KS2 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

This Christmas, the pupils from Year 3-6 will be performing Cinderella & Rockerfella- a modern, 

panto-style reworking of a classic tale! 

 

The performances will take place on Tuesday 12th December at 2pm and 5.30pm.  

 

Your child will be given a slip with information about their part and costume in due time. Any 

queries, please speak to their class teacher.  

 

Refreshments will be available before each performance and your kind donations will go towards 

the performance licence and new music.  

 

We appreciate that this is a special occasion for parents and we want to comfortably 

accommodate as many people as possible, we do however have very limited space. We are not 

allocating tickets but request that adults attend one performance only. 

 

Please indicate which performance you wish to attend by completing the google form by Monday 

4th December. https://forms.gle/YkFGXfT29NmiXmuq6 

 

Kind regards,  
 

Mrs Atkinson  
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